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18 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

ST. MARY’S LIGHTHOUSE TRIP  

Cherry Class- Wednesday 8 June 2022 

 

 

Cherry Class will be visiting St. Mary’s Lighthouse Wednesday 8 June 2022. This will help the children make links 

with the story ‘The Lighthouse Keepers Lunch’. Children will also experience the ‘real life’ working of a 

lighthouse and observe and identify a range of sea creatures. During the day we will be going rock pooling, so 

suitable footwear is essential such as wellies/old shoes to change in to. 

 

Please complete the following form- https://bit.ly/3wmTJ8b  

 

The bus will leave school at 9.15am and children will return back to school for home time. Children will need to 

wear their school uniform and sensible walking shoes for the trip. As stated above, wellies or old shoes are also 

required for the rock pooling part of the day. They will also require a packed lunch and their water bottles. 

Those children who currently receive a school meal will have a packed lunch provided for them. If you would 

prefer to provide your child with a packed lunch from home, please inform us asap or using the link above. 

 

The entrance fee for the lighthouse is- £5.40 per child and the bus fare £10.71.  We do understand that there are 

presently many financial pressures on parents; however, this is a valuable part of your child’s school experience 

and curriculum.  We must therefore request a voluntary contribution of £15 per child and unfortunately, if we do 

not receive enough contributions we may have to cancel the visit.  Our preferred method of payment is 

ParentPay (if you require log-in details, please ask a member of the admin team), alternatively payment can 

be handed into the school office. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school office, thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Randell 
 

Mrs A Randel 
Cherry Teacher 
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